COMPANY LETTERHEAD


DATE


Stephen C. Mandes
Executive Director
National Institute for Metalworking Skills
10565 Fairfax Boulevard
Suite 203
Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Mr. Mandes:

Please be advised of our intent to develop a Competency-Based Metalworking Apprenticeship Program.

We understand this involves the following expectations of our firm:

•      We are expected to incorporate the NIMS performance measures and tests within the program.
•      We are expected to design the programs to require the earning of NIMS credentials as performance benchmarks.
•      Our apprentices will be required to earn NIMS credentials, certifying their skills in accord with our training design.

While committing to these NIMS-required credential-aligned competencies, we also understand that we have the ability to add any and all company-specific competencies to our program that we wish, allowing us maximum flexibility within the NIMS framework.

We anticipate that our apprenticeship program will be in (occupation). (Name) will serve as our company’s liaison for the project.

Sincerely,

NAME
TITLE
